
ISSUED: January 11, 2024 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

In the Matter of 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 

Investigation into New Load Connection 
Costs. 

UE430 

DISPOSITION: RESPONSE DEADLINE SHORTENED 

RULING 

On January 10, 2024, Portland General Electric (PGE) filed a motion for a modified 
protective order in this proceeding. PGE requested expedited treatment and requests the 
time to respond to the motion be shortened to two days. 

PGE's request is granted in part. Responses to the motion for modified protective order 
are due no later than 3:00 p.m. on January 16, 2024. 

Dated this 11th day of January, 2024, at Salem, Oregon. 

Katharine Mapes 
Administrative Law Judge 


